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Summary: 
This annual review reports on the work and progress that has 
been made by the scrutiny committee for the period  
2014–2015.   
 
Article 6d of the council’s constitution (overview and scrutiny 
committees); the scrutiny committee will report annually to the 
council on its workings and make recommendations for future 
work programmes and amended working methods if 
appropriate.   

Conclusions: 
 
This snapshot view of outcomes as a result of scrutiny activity 
helps to reinforce that successful scrutiny is collaboration 
between the scrutiny committee, the cabinet, residents, partners 
and the officers of the council.  
 
Scrutiny not only produces outcomes in terms of feeding into 
the decisions that are made but it can also play a valuable role 
to inform and develop knowledge for members.     

 

Recommendation: 

 
 
That the scrutiny committee recommends the annual scrutiny 
review for approval at the next available meeting of full council.   

 

Contact Officer: 

 
  
Steve Goddard – scrutiny officer 
stevegoddard@norwich.gov.uk 
01603 212491   
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